
 Beginning January 1 Alliant will be processing 
claims in-house. As part of this implementation, 
Alliant is reviewing all past claims to assure they 

have been properly processed. You may receive an 
Explanation of Benefit (EOB) for past claims from 

as far back as 2017. If you have any questions, 
please contact Customer Service (866) 403-2785 
or customerservice@alliantplans.com. Thank you 

for your patience and continued support of 
Alliant Health Plans
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